
Keep your child safe online 
- A PRACTICAL Workshop for PARENTS 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“In a time when children are so much more tech savvy 

than their parents or carers,  

Mid Ulster CYPSP Locality Group have 

 invited internationally renowned 

WAYNE DENNER  
(Author, Educator, Entrepreneur,  

Speaker & Coach)  

 

to share about how to keep children and  

teens safe on-line.” 

Virtual Workshop via Zoom: 

Tuesday 26th April 2022 

@ 7pm- 8.15pm 

For further details and to register, contact Emma: 

emma.mcelhone@northerntrust.hscni.net or text 07901842365 
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